Dear Woodland Families,

It is with great sadness that | inform you of the unexpected passing of Helen Psarianos. Mrs.
Psarianos is the mother of a Woodland School 1% grader and 6" grade twins at Warren Middle
School. On behalf of the entire Woodland family, we extend our deepest sympathy during this
extremely difficult time to the family. Please know that this is a very personal time for the
family. Conversations about losing loved ones are best discussed at home with your children.
Mrs. Langworthy, the school guidance counselor, and additional support staff will be available to
any student or staff in need of help. Details about arrangements will be shared when they

become available. Please join me in keeping the Psarianos family in your thoughts.

Sincerely,

Jeff Heaney
Woodland School Principal



